
From: Pete, Aaron
Sent: 1/3/2011 10:32:13 AM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Madripa.1 Anna-Marie tanna-marie.madriga1@cnuc.ca.gov): Redacted 
Redacted ----------

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: FW: Pipeline 2020 Briefing

Hi Mr.
Stock, if it is no bother please CC Paul Clanon, Executive Director of CPUC and 
myself when there are items involving CPSD Director Rich Clark and P,G &
E. Your attention to this matter is highly 
appreciated.

Thank
you,

Aaron K. 

Pete

Executive Assistant to Director Rich Clark

Consumer Protection & Safety 

Division

California Public Utilities Commission
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Phone (415) 

703-2179

Fax (415) 703-3533

AKP@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent:
Monday, January 03, 2011 9:42 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron
Subject:
FW: Pipeline 2020 Briefing

Ask Bill Stock to add you as a CC: in the 
future....

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2010 3:22 PM 
To: Clark,
Richard W.; Clanon, Paul: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
£=*-1 Redacted
RedaL

Subject: Pipeline 2020 
Briefing

Richard:

We are scheduled to brief you on the latest on the
Pipeline 2020 project on January 5. Originally it was going to focus on
the emergency response part of the program. Randy Livingston wants to
provide you with an update on the other parts of the program too. This
will be in advance of him giving PHMSA and others in DC updates on the program
in mid-January. He has also asked that Paul Clanon attend if he is
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interested and can fit it in. As a result I am copying him on this 
note and will work to see if he can make it.

Let me know if you have ant questions on this.

Bill

SB GT&S 0054780


